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Newsletter – 13th March 2020   Issue 22 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Energize Final Letter, Local Walk (Y5), 

Lost Property, Trip Cancelled (Y3), Coronavirus, Easter Fayre Cancelled,  

Dear Parents and Carers 

What unusual times we are experiencing! A number of parents have expressed their 

understandable concerns about the implications of coronavirus; it is a worrying time for us all. 

At school, we are following all relevant guidance and focusing upon the following: 

 Stressing the importance of regular handwashing and use of tissues through teaching 

additional lessons  

 Insisting that children wash their hands more often 

 Answering questions about coronavirus in an age appropriate and non-alarmist way 

 Asking all children and adults to stay at home for 7 days if they have a new continuous 

cough or higher temperature, however mild 

 Taking a ‘business as usual’ approach wherever possible 

However, I have felt it prudent to do some ‘behind the scenes’ planning to ensure that we are 

ready to respond immediately to all changes in government advice, including what to do if we 

are ordered to close the school. I do appreciate how difficult this would be for you all, but 

starting to think about how you would cope with a prolonged closure might be helpful. Please 

be assured that our plans include many ways in which we can support your children’s continued 

learning whilst they are at home. Please feel free to contact me if you would like any further 

information. (You may find the link below helpful).  
https://www.actionforhappiness.org/news/covid-19-how-to-respond 
On a much happier note, we would all like to express our thanks for your attendance at Parents 

Evening meetings this week; 98% of families made appointments. We really appreciate your 

willingness to work with us for the benefit of children’s progress at school. 

As ever, my best wishes for an enjoyable weekend.       

Clare Pankhania 

ATTENDANCE  

The display board at the front of the 

school shows each year group’s weekly 

attendance. 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 

BEST ATTENDANCE: 98.3% (CLASS 2C) 

WELL DONE! 
 

OUR WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE IS 

WELL BELOW TARGET AT 93.8% 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
 

Tues 17th March  

Full Governing Body meeting 7pm - 9pm 
 

Wednesday 18th March 

5N Local area walk 
 

Thursday 19th March 

5K Local area walk 

Energize performance The Swan - 7 -9.15pm 
 

Friday 20th March 

Tennis Festival 9.30am-12pm 

Yr2 Football sports hub event HGSS  
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PARENT ZONE 
 
Below are some links to some newsletters that have come from other agencies which may 
be of interest to some of you:  
 

Young Minds - https://mailchi.mp/youngminds/march 

 

NAS - Autism Insight - https://nas-email.org.uk/YA3-6RSKW-C0KGZYO5E7/cr.aspx  

 

Carers Trust - https://carers-mail.org/I34-6RQWB-A3S2ZYC1A1/cr.aspx 

 

SEN Magazine - https://www.senmagazine.co.uk/Newsletter/ 

 

 

Beccy Hatch 

Parent Support Worker 
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